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I do not want this bill to pass. It’s ridiculous. Don’t force this viewpoint on our kids and 

take away our rights. It’s the parents’ right to be involved in what our kids are taught. 

We deserve to keep our voice and the right to vote things in or out of schools. And 

the school board is part of that.  Give the individual schools the right to protect kids 

from the things they see fit. Keep the independence and democracy alive. America is 

not a dictatorship. Stop turning Oregon into one.  


